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The North East United Soccer Club (NEUSC) is committed to growing the love of the game 
and our player base. Currently we provide programs through the ages of U5’s, U7’s, U9’s, 
U11’s, U13’s and U15’s via the following programming: 

• Summer House League Program (8 weeks) 
• Summer Metro League Program 
• Indoor Program – skill development-based program focused on Metro Players 

but open to all interested kids (10 to 16 weeks)  

NEUSC also provides adult programming through a recreational summer ladies league and 
indoor ladies league in the fall/winter. 

In 2022 NEUSC fielded Metro Teams in U7 and U9 age groups in both boys and girls' 
divisions as well as a U13 girls' team.  In 2023 NEUSC is hoping to field boys and girl's teams 
in U7, U8, U9, U11, and U13 age groups.  

NEUSC Indoor Program is focused on skill development and year-round training for our Metro 
League players. This is with a view in keeping these teams together, and through excellent 
coaching and camaraderie eventually have these teams participate in the NLSA Premier 
Youth Leagues. We are looking to increase our Metro Teams each season and grow the 
number of young players participating in this format.  

Our goal for our youth members is to provide excellent programs over three levels, 
Summer House League for our very young and developing athletes of all levels and 
abilities, Metro League that runs throughout the year for our athletes still developing but 
looking to play in a slightly more competitive environment. Eventually we are hoping to 
offer our athletes the opportunity to compete and play in the province’s Premier Youth 
Leagues at the U13’s, U15’s and U17’s age groups, these teams would also develop and 
practise all year round. 

With our commitment to grow and expand our members we are also looking to introduce 
a men's recreational league that can run all year as we now have the wonderful indoor 
facility of the Torbay Commons. We would look to have both the men's and women's 
leagues play outdoors in the summer months. These programs would also have a long-
term plan of joining the provinces recreational and intermediate leagues for adults in the 
future. 
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